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Planning Process & Schedule 

1 3 
JUNE 

 

SEPTEMBER 
/ OCTOBER 

 

DECEMBER / 
JANUARY 

 

MARCH 

Discovery 
Gather public input to gain 
insight about the planning 
area’s existing conditions 
and projectable future 
conditions including urban, 
social and environmental 
changes. 

Visioning 
Develop the vision, planning 
principles and goals, and 
program for the study area 
through public input and 
group discussions. 

Scenarios 
Based on the established 
planning vision, develop 
conceptual alternatives and 
design recommendations.  
Review with public to gather 
feedback. 

  
Based on public feedback, 
develop plan following the 
preferred direction from the 
Scenarios phase including 
final layout and 
programming 
recommendations.  

Framework Plan 
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January 2018 
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Updated Golf Routing Plan 
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Continue the Conversation 

www.southlakefrontplan.com 


